DIVISION OF VETERINARY SCIENCE,
PRETORIA,

1sT AvugusT, 1909.

To THE DIRECTOR OF AGRICULTURE.
SIR,

I have the honour to submit herewith a detailed summary
of the experimental work carried out at the Bacteriological

Laboratory during the year ended the 30th June, 1908,

My general remarks with regard to the work performed
by this Division have already been submitted to you and
appear in the Annual Report of the Department of Agriculture
for the year 1907-08.

I have the honour to be,
Sir,

Your obedient Servant,

A. THEILER,
Government Veterinary Baateriologigt,

.



